
 

Thursday 12th October 2023  
 
 
 
Dear Woodberry Down Families,  
  
The Year 6 classes are heading to Bloomsbury Festival at Holborn Library for an enriching trip to support our learning in Science this half 
term. 

 

WHO & WHEN 6B and 6D on Friday 20th October 2023 

WHERE Holborn Library, 32 Theobalds Road, London WC1X 8PA 

WHY To explore Maths and Science through a variety of interactive exhibitions and activities. 

HOW We will be leaving school at 11.30am, taking the 341 bus from Manor House to Mount 

Pleasant, followed by a short walk. Please ensure your child wears appropriate footwear and 

clothing for walking and the weather. We will return to school by 3.30pm 

Packed Lunch We will be enjoying packed lunches at the event. If your child requires our catering team to 

provide a school packed lunch, let us know on the slip below.  

Please note: no glass bottles, fizzy drinks or sweets are permitted. Please help us keep our 

children with food allergies safe – no nuts or products containing sesame please.   

ALL CHILDREN WILL NEED TO HAVE A PERMISSION SLIP SIGNED 

If your child requires any medication, please ensure that their medication is in school, as it will need to be brought along on the trip. Sign 

and return the slip below as soon as possible. 

Many thanks,  

Ms Clarke, Ms Nazu and Mr Pavela  

Year 6 Teachers 

Child’s name…………...……………………………in class…………..…… 
 

            I give permission for my child to take part in the GROW - Discovery Hub trip on 20th October 2023        ☐ 

 
My child needs to take the following medication with them…………………………………………………… 
 

My child would like a school packed lunch   ☐    I will provide a packed lunch from home  ☐        Please tick one box 

 

        I am able to be a parent volunteer on this trip          ☐ 

 
Signed………………………….......................................................….Date…………….....................………… 


